Half-price Book Sale Offers a Chance to Stock Your Shelves
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Rock Island, IL: Friends of the Rock Island Public Library will a half-price book sale from 9:00
am to 8:00 pm on Thursday, April 3 at the Rock Island 30/31 Branch, 3059 30th Street.

And if the weather cooperates, you can also visit the sale room's outside patio for free, all you
can take book sale finds The every other month book sale helps the Friends of Library clear
space for new donations. The next half-price book sale is Thursday, June 3, although the room
is always open during 30/31 Branch hours.

Friends of the Library half-price sales are good at the 30/31 location only.

For more information about services and programs for children, teens and adults, visit the
library's online branch at www.rockislandlibrary.org , call 309-732-READ (7323) or follow the
library on Facebook or Twitter.

Founded in 1872, the Rock Island Public Library serves the area through three locations, which
include the Main, 30/31 and Southwest Branches, community outreach efforts, and online
opportunities that provide resources to enhance personal achievement and stimulate the
imagination.
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